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4th October 2022  

  

  

Dear Parents,  

  

AFC BOURNEMOUTH LUNCHTIME FOOTBALL CLUB MAPLE BASE 

  

We are pleased to confirm that the AFC Bournemouth Lunch Club will continue after half 
term up until Christmas. Maple 2 will have their session 12 to 12:30pm each Monday.  Those 
already registered will continue and there are still places available if your child would like to 
join for next half term, please email school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk to request a space. 
  

Children will need to wear their PE kits as well as shin pads and football boots if possible.  
 
Many thanks.  
 

Yours sincerely,   
  

  
  

Mr Longland  
PE Leader    
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